
Have a great summer! 

Dear parents, 

We always recognise that, in sending your children to our school, you are putting great trust in us, both to care for 

and to educate them. Thank you for putting your trust in us, for supporting us and for working with us. Thank you 

for your patience, your hard work and your kind messages and words. Have a great summer! 

WE DID IT! 

Lots of love the Year 2 team!   Reminder – School finishes at 2pm on Friday 21st of July. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 News Friday 14th July 2023 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
      
 

English  

For English this week we will 

write thank you cards to all the 

people who have helped us. We 

will also work on a booklet called 

‘Spread my wings to Year 3’ in 

which we will write about our 

thoughts and feelings regarding 

moving up to Year 3. 

 

    

Reminders 

Year 2 Pirate & Mermaids day! 
To reward the Year 2 children for their hard work all this term, we would 
like to end their time at F&B with a special ‘Pirates and Mermaids’ day. The 
children can wear their costumes from the production (or something else 
linked to the topic if they prefer) and we will make treasure maps, pirate 
flags and pirate snacks. We will also get active and climb the rigging and 
walk the plank in the hall. 
This will all take place on Thursday 20th July, the day after our 
performances. After the evening performance, your child will come home 
in their costume so he/she can wear it to school again the next day. 
  
The Year 2 adults are looking forward to wearing their costumes and a fun 
day with the children! Arrrrrrr! 
 

 
 

 

Maths 

In Maths we will create Maths 

fortune tellers that cover skills 

we’ve learnt throughout the year. 

The children can then ‘play’ with 

these and rehearse their Maths 

skills at the same time! 

 

Email addresses for teachers: ANerkwoski@fandb.herts.sch.uk  EPotma@fandb.herts.sch.uk  NAtukorala@fandb.herts.sch.uk 

 

Topic   

During our afternoons this 

week we will continue to 

work on our lighthouses. We 

will also do some mindfulness 

colouring, create a booklet all 

about ourselves (for the new 

teacher) and write/draw about 

how much fun we had in Year 

2! We’ll have lots of fun! 

 

 

  

Stay safe in the summer holiday. 

Out and about 

 

Road safety – when out on a bike or 

scooter always wear a helmet, be 

aware of busy roads and cross roads 

safely. 

Playground – make sure the 

playground is safe and your child 

knows where you are. 

Stick together – don’t go anywhere 

without an adult. 

Sunny days – stay safe in the sun and 

stay hydrated. 

Stranger danger – keep reminding 

your child of what to do when a 

stranger approaches them. 
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